
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  2-10-24 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:37. Other officers present were Wes 
Stafford, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 23. 
 
Randy gave a lengthy safety presentation on drone operations. 
 
Carl thanked Wes for providing lunch. 
 
Bill Lehr moved that the January minutes be accepted, Wes seconded it, and the motion 
was approved. 
 
Guests included Tina Fabian, Dann’s wife; Penn Croker’s mother, Jessica Dixon; Garrett 
Beard’s mother, Nancy Beard; Will Vaughn, guest of Tyler; Frank Metcalf and Roy Sims. 
 
James Watson sponsored Wells Frazier as a new member. 
 
Cheri mentioned the CAF MASH event on February 17 from 12-5:00.  Tickets are $20 
each which includes lunch.  Rides will be sold on the air ambulance and the Bell helicopter 
that day.  The Jennings Swamp STOL will be March 23-24.  Sun-N-Fun will be April 9-14. 
 
Boyd put lime on the runway and will spray for weeds in a few weeks. 
 
Carlton gave an update on the new clubhouse:  1500 feet of water pipes installed, 
insulation was put in, the plumbing and electrical systems were inspected, and the new 
garage door was installed. 
 
Security lights will be installed after other work is done. 
 
Bill gave the financial report.  We are in good shape and have enough money to finish out 
the clubhouse. 
 
 A new application has been submitted for the Health Department to come out and advise 
us about the treatment system. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that Randy West, Cheri Anglin, and Tyler Moppert serve on a committee to 
study the use of drones at Harrell Field, Les seconded it, and the motion passed. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:32. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


